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SANTA MARIA JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS (RFQ/P)  

#2024/25-001 

CHEF SERVICES 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Santa Maria Joint Union High School District (“District”) is 

seeking qualified persons, firms, partnerships, corporations, associations, or professional 

organizations to provide chef services to the District. 

Respondents to the RFQ/P should mail or deliver three (3) bound copies, one (1) unbound 

copy, and one (1) electronic copy on flash drive of their Submittal, labeled “RFQ/P 

#2024/25-001 Chef Services Submittal,” to: 

SANTA MARIA JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Support Services Center 

2560 Skyway Drive 

Santa Maria, CA 93455 

Attention: Gary Wuitschick, Director  

Facilities and Logistics 

RFQ/P #2024/25-001 Chef Services Submittal 

 

ALL RESPONSES ARE DUE BY 2:00 P.M. ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 28, 2025. Oral, 

telegraphic, facsimile, telephone, and/or email Submittals will not be accepted. Submittals 

received after this date and time will not be accepted.  

Requests For Information (RFI’s) regarding the RFQ/P must be submitted in writing via 

ssdbids@smjuhsd.org on or by 12:00 P.M. ON Wednesday, January 22, 2025, and 

indicate the Bid Number (#2024/25-001) & Bid Title (Chef Services).  RFI responses 

will be combined into addenda and issued via email.  No telephone responses will be provided.  

It is the respondent's responsibility to ensure receipt of all addenda.  For non-bid related 

questions please call (805) 922-4573 x 4807.  Return calls may be delayed due to District 

holiday closures.  

Each Submittal must conform and be responsive to the requirements set forth in the RFQ/P. 

District reserves the right to waive any informalities or irregularities in received Submittals. 

Further, District reserves the right to reject any and all Submittals and to negotiate contract 

terms with one or more Respondents for any portion of the services. District retains sole 

discretion to determine issues of compliance and to determine whether any Respondent is 

responsive, responsible, and qualified.  

For the Board of Education 

SANTA MARIA JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Yolanda Ortiz, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
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